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Congratulations 
Adaminaby Public School had a very successful day 
at the Rivers Swimming Carnival, with a special 
congratulations to our very speedy Musa Hudson, 
who took home the medallion for Senior Boy Aged 
Champion. Our qualifying swimmers will now 
progress onto the district carnival this Thursday. 
We wish them well! 

Home Reading 
Despite the slow arrival of our log books, we have 
started our home reading program. Please check 
your child’s bag for a note regarding home reading 
and if there are any further questions feel free to 
come in and see us. 
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Stephanie 
Alexander Kitchen 
Garden 

The next 
Stephanie 
Alexander 
Kitchen Garden 
day will be on 

Thursday 26th February. 
The K-2 group will be 
cooking and the 3-6 group 
will be doing gardening 
activities. Cooking groups 
will not need to worry 
about bringing their lunch 
on those days. Gardening 
groups will still need their 
own food. 

Monday Munchies 

Next up on the roster: 

23rd Feb Fountain &          
     Hipkins  

2nd Mar Lucas & Maguire 

Assembly 

There will be an assembly 
on Thursday 19th February 
at 2:45pm in the library. 
Parents and community are 
welcome to attend. 
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Swimming Lessons 
Swimming Lessons will begin on Friday 27th 
February. A permission note will need to be 
completed and returned to the school to 
participate. 

Our Own Champion 
We were very proud to hear news of Christine 
Cantrel’s achievements at the World Masters in 
Quebec, Canada. Christine raced in both the Slalom 
and Giant Slalom last week and scored a bronze 
medal in both of her events. Christine said that the 
Giant Slalom was steep and icy, and the 
temperatures were a wee bit chilly - minus 26 
degrees! In the Slalom, Christine lost her pole at 
the start of the first run, but still powered on to 
secure the third placing. Christine will be back at 
school in another week, so hopefully she can bring 
in her medals and share her experiences with us 
then. In the meantime we need to say a big thank 
you to Trish Williams who has been holding the fort 
in the office while Christine shows the world just 
how fast she can ski! 
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Upcoming Events 

Recent Notes 

P&C News 

The P&C are asking 
everyone to get their loads 
of wood ready for the 
Easter Fair wood auction. 
Please bring your load of 
wood on the day, however 
if you do need to store it 
you can do so in the 
McMahon’s yard. 

If you are able to sell 
‘ducks’ on the Easter Fair 
day please talk to Linda at 
the Bakehouse.

Day Date Event

Thursday 19th Feb Assembly

Thursday 19th Feb District 
Swimming 
Carnival

Thursday 26th Feb Kitchen 
Garden

Friday 27th Feb Swimming 
lessons 

Note Due

Swimming Lessons Monday 23rd Feb

Yr 6 Leadership 
Excursion

Monday 9th Feb
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Eggs for Sale 

Once again the Stephen’s chickens are helping us 
out by supplying an abundance of eggs which are 
for sale in our school office. The lovely farm fresh 
eggs are $5 and the money raised raised goes 
towards purchasing ingredients for our Stephanie 
Alexander Kitchen days.
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P&C news continued… 
The P&C are doing a bulb 
fundraiser. Please place your 
orders by returning the order 
forms to the school office by 
1st April. 

It’s not too late to become a 
member of the P&C or 
volunteer without being a 
member. We need all the 
volunteers we can to help 
raise money to support our 
school and kids! 
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